DARTMOUTH COLLEGE

HANOVER, N.H.
Offices of Administration

ALBERT I. DICKERSON

Executive Assistant to the President

March twelve 1935

Dear Mr. Krieg:

The Committee on Graduate Instruction and Fellowships has made its recommendations to the President, and the public announcement of the awards will be made soon. They are as follows:

Henry Elijah Parker Fellowship Charles Nichols Lafazanos, 1935

Richard Crawford Campbell, Jr. Fellowship Theodore Manning Steele, 1935

Charles O. Miller, Jr. Memorial Fellowship Cloise Appleton Crane, 1935

James B. Richardson Fellowship Philip Nelson Guyol, 1935

Fred DeMerritte Barker Fellowship Charles Willard Heckel, 1935

Since you are one of the fellowship applicants, I simply wish you to know, before the public announcement is made, that the fact that you are not among the recipients of fellowship awards indicates only that the Committee had an extremely difficult task deciding upon the candidates to whom fellowship awards would be recommended, and that the failure of the Committee to recommend you does not indicate any lack of confidence in your potentialities for scholarship or in your ability to use a fellowship effectively.

Professor Sikes told me as he brought the recommendations to the President that the selections had been quite difficult among the large number of well-accredited applicants, and I imagine that in a number of cases a very slight factor was sufficient to throw the balance in favor of a successful candidate as against a number of other exceedingly well-qualified applicants.

Sincerely yours,

Mr. William L. Krieg Kappa Kappa Kappa House Hanover, New Hampshire

